
 

 

 

2958 Greenfield Road 

PO Box 1060 

Ayr, ON  N0B 1E0 

 
 
 
 
April 17, 2020  
 
 
RE: Tourism Orientated Destination Signage Fee Increases 
 
 
This letter is to advise that at its meeting of April 14, 2020, the Council of the Township of North 
Dumfries received a copy of the County of Haliburton resolution (as attached) specific to the 
Tourism Orientated Destination Signage Fee Increases.  
 
Please be advised that Council of the Township of North Dumfries hereby supports the 
resolution as presented.  
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 

Ashley Sage 
Clerk 
 
 
 
 
cc. all Ontario municipalities  




